
ATTENTION 
Hello Local 88. We have received multiple calls and emails and are 
currently working through them all. Due to the lists we received 
there have been some segmenting issues with the South zone SUB 
jobs. Also, as a result of delegates being knocked off the list with the 
formatting upload We have decided to STOP the current voting 
process.  

Together with simply voting we are correcting all issues that have 
been identified. 

Voting will be reset for everyone back to the beginning. As soon as 
it’s fixed we will announce the new start time.  


